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We as boaters try to be as safe and respective of all our rivers. This would be 

devastating to take away the river we love most to spend time with growing our 

families, meeting with business people, and enjoying live in the beautiful PNW. This 

has been a tough year. Going out on the beautiful river has been one of my places to 

reset. Please don’t favor a minority group of people and answer the cry of many who 

want to just enjoy life, safely on the river. 


